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BOX 67 

Mountain Home, Ark. 

Raid& 7en 7. PHONE 1490 

Mr Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

1490 KC 

Thank you very much for your DX report on KTLO, last M nday 
monring. We were making our monthly freq check with Commercial 
Monitoring Service in Kansas City. 

Considering that Tuscon is so close to you, we are extremely 
pleased at you being able to get as much as you did. 

Please Consider this as a verification reportof your reception 
of KTLO on Monday, September 26, 1960 at 5:30 A.M. Central btandard 
Time. 

If you happen to be a fisherman, we here in the Twin Lakes Area 
would be happy for you to pay us a visit, and come by the station 
and gab a bit. 

Yours truly, 

SUBSCRIBER 

NA B 

cPade,-C67-/ 
NOWcA 

K Wilkins 
Chief Engineer 


